
 Monarch-Key

 May 2020 | Volume 3, Issue 1

Damien memorial School

Region 18 D22 Komohana

THE



TABLE OF

CONTENTS
Introductions

Service Projects

01

02

03

04

05

Vice President of Service

Editor’s Note

Message from the 
President

Secretary’s Letter

Directors’ Cut

06

07

Social Media Awareness

Upcoming Service Projects 
for the Month of May

Information
08

--

Updates

Contact Us

Member 
of the

  Month

Abigail Macaraeg

Thank you for constantly 
attending meetings & actively 

participating in service 
projects this past month!
🔑-p up the good work!

“While in quarantine, I 
enjoy watching Dance Moms!”
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Hello! I, Erika 
Macaraeg, am happy to 
report that I am once 
again editor for this 
club! I’m happy that 
I get to serve this 
club as editor again 
and will work hard to 
fulfill my duties~ I 
plan to work harder 
and be more active on 
our social media 
accounts! I hope that 
you will find these 
newsletters to be 
helpful, and I can’t 
wait to see what 
we’ll do this year!
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If you’re bored at home, don’t leave your 
house! Pick up a book, or in my case, 
manga! There are also many great websites 
you can use to read! I’m holding a couple 
of my favorites~ ♡ I also use this time to 
improve my art. As you can see from the 
cover of this newsletter, I have been 
using my time to practice digital art!
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PRESIDENT
Joyce Zafaralla

Hello! My name is Joyce, and I'm the 
newly elected president of Damien 
Memorial Key Club! As this year will be 
my last year in Key Club, I'm really 
 hoping that the club achieves great 
   things. My ultimate goal for this 
   club, as ambitious as it may seem, 

is to get our club to distinguished 
level or at least somewhere close. 
 I'm also hoping for members to be 
  more involved in the division as 
  Key Club is a great way to meet  
 other people and socialize. 
Speaking of getting to know people, 
   a fun fact about me is that I'm  
  the youngest as well as the only 
  girl among my siblings.

   Saying this, it has been pretty  
   crazy during quarantine. Besides 
   it being a great time to go 
    insane, it is also the perfect 
   time to start getting stuff done! 
   If you find yourself slowly going 
   insane like I have, go and do 
  something productive or at least 
  something that keeps you busy. You 
  could help your family around the 
  house or even just hit up your  
  friends and talk about random 
  subjects.



VICE PRESIDENT

of

SERVICE

NATHANIEL CASTRO

Hi! My name is Nathaniel Castro (and you’re 
watching Disney Channel) and I’m your Damien 

Memorial School Key Club 2020-2021 Vice 
President of Service! This upcoming school 
year, I’ll be a senior after attending the 

school since 7th grade. As for Key Club, I’ve 
been a member since Freshman Year, and this 
will be a new experience to be part of the 
board. I hope I can help make this year a 
great one, and I look forward to seeing 

everything we can do this year!
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- QUARANTINE TIP -
Something that I do 

when I’m bored is 
play videogames!
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Secretary’s 
Letter

CHRISTIAN ANDRESCHRISTIAN ANDRES

Hi there! My name’s Christian Andres, a soon to be junior (yay I’m gonna 
be considered old) and I’m your year’s secretary. This is my first year 
in Key Club and some of you probably don’t know me, so here’s a little 
bit of something about me. I play the flute, the piano, and I figure 
skate. I’m glad that I will be able to contribute and give back to this 
club through my duties as secretary. Stay safe out there!

If you’re just sitting at home all day with nothing to do, do some 
stretches. Keeping your body in shape even if we’re stuck at home all 
day is essential for our health. Whenever I become bored, I sometimes 
lay down on my bed, do the splits or some stretches against my bed frame 
while I watch Tik Tok to pass the time.
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- QUARANTINE TIP -



Directors’ Cut

Hi guys! My name is Christine Nguyen and I’m the Class 
Director of the Class of 2021. As the class director, I 

will work with the other leaders to ensure that our club 

members have a good 2020-2021 school year filled with fun 

projects while also maintaining the idea of being 
responsible, respectful, and community-minded. I look 
forward to meeting and working with you all next year. If 

you have any questions or suggestions, you can find my 
social media and email below. Thank you!

Christine Nguyen: Class of 2021 Director

Patricia Foronda: Class of 2023 DirectorAloha! My name is Patricia Foronda and I am a current ninth grader attending Damien Memorial High School. I am a Key Club director for the Class of 2023. My main duty as a class director is to stay in contact with my grade level and remind them about events such as meetings and service projects. If you have any concerns or suggestions to help better the club, please let me know via email (pforonda2023@damien.edu) so that I am able to tell my fellow board members. Thank you!
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Madison Lau: Class of 2022 Director
Hey! My name is Madison Lau, and I am proud to say
that I am this year’s next incoming Junior Class of
2022 Director! I have been a part of Key Club for 2
years, and now I will try my best to work hard and do
good as a class director.
QUARANTINE TIP:
Since we are stuck at home, now is the time to finish
up or start some home renovating! You can paint on
canvases, or your walls, your room, decorate, and even
reorganize! It’s a great way to start fresh!

d i r e c t o r s’  c u t
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Social Media Awareness

As COVID-19 continues to affect our 

daily lives, as well as our service 

projects, our club has decided to use 

this time in quarantine to spread 

awareness about the virus. Through 

social media posts on instagram and 

twitter, members of the club have 

been sharing flyers they’ve created 

on topics of their choices: COVID-19 

Awareness & Safety Tips, 

Environmental Awareness & 

Eco-friendly Tips, Health & Wellness 

Tips, and Support towards Key Club’s 

Partnerships and their causes 

(UNICEF, March of Dimes, Children’s 

Miracle Network, Thirst Project). 

This project took place from March 

26th to April 30th.

Service Project:

As COVID-19 continues to affect our 

daily lives, as well as our service 

projects, our club has decided to use 

this time in quarantine to spread 

awareness about the virus. Through 

social media posts on instagram and 

twitter, members of the club have 

been sharing flyers they’ve created 

on topics of their choices: COVID-19 

Awareness & Safety Tips, 

Environmental Awareness & 

Eco-friendly Tips, Health & Wellness 

Tips, and Support towards Key Club’s 

Partnerships and their causes 

(UNICEF, March of Dimes, Children’s 

Miracle Network, Thirst Project).

This project took place from March 

26th to April 30th.

P1C: Patricia Foronda

P2C: Abigail Macaraeg
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upcoming service projects 
for the month of may

313Teacher 
Appreciation 
Day Notes

Pics for 
Providers

31 31Coronavirus 
Awareness Notes of Hope

To comply with the lockdown, as 
well as for your safety, all of 
these service projects will be 
done digitally. For more 
information, please frequently 
check the updates for the group 
on our Damien Schoology page.

stay safe! (*´꒳`*)31Key Club Preferred 
Charities Awareness
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

May 16, 2020 | 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM | Zoom

- Retirement Ceremony and Division Social: Movie Night -

May 23, 2020 | 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM | Zoom

Region

District

International

- New Executives -

District Governor: Daniel Min

District Secretary: Grace Yim

District Treasurer: Yena Suh

- District Leadership Team -

Applications due May 9, 2020 @6 PM

Check cnhkeyclub.org for More Information

- 2020 Key Club International Convention CANCELLED -

Those who registered will receive a full refund

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/


Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii District
Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

Schoology Code: SJWVM-FKP9P

DMSKC BOARD MEMBERS
- President -
Joyce Zafaralla

- VP of Service -
Nathaniel Castro

- VP of Communication -
Zoe Hamada

- Secretary -
Christian Andres

- Treasurer -
Rhusel Rivera

- Editor -
Erika Macaraeg

- Class of 2021 Director -
Christine Nguyen

- Class of 2022 Director -
Madison Lau

- Class of 2023 Director -
Patricia Foronda

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:jzafaralla2021@damien.edu
mailto:ncastro2021@damien.edu
mailto:zhamada2021@damien.edu
mailto:candres2022@damien.edu
mailto:rrivera2021@damien.edu
mailto:emacaraeg2021@damien.edu
mailto:cnguyen2021@damien.edu
mailto:mlau2022@damien.edu
mailto:pforonda2023@damien.edu
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

